Lake Shore High School Physical Education
To:
All Parents of Physical Education Students

From:       Mr. Roehm  

Date:        12-7-15
Re:
Bowling Unit  Physical Education
We are starting a bowling unit in Physical Education.  We will be bowling once a week for 9 weeks at Lakeshore Lanes on Mondays.  Please refer to the schedule below for bowling dates.  The cost of bowling is $3.50 a week, which includes two games and the rental of shoes.   Students may pay each week if they want to.  The total cost will be $31.50, which may be prepaid.  If you are paying with a check, make checks out to Lakeshore Lanes, or you may pay with cash. If you pre-pay and you are absent on a bowling day you will get your money back on the last day of bowling. Please do not send the check or money in until Monday December 14th,  which is the first day we will be bowling. If there are any questions you may contact Mr. Roehm at 285-8939 or by email at jroehm@lsps.org.

The schedule for bowling is:


December: 14 

January    : 4, 11, 25

February  : 1, 8, 22, 29

March       : 7
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